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A Message from Miss Smithson 

 

What gorgeous weather we have had so far 

this term. It has been a fun packed two weeks 

with fitness fun day, art day, science week 

and Earth day. There is a real buzz around 

school and it is lovely to see all our children 

laughing, smiling and enjoying their learning.  

  

Science week! 

Science week has been so inspiring. From learning about shadows, engineering, 

computer scientists to weather reporting with BBC  

weather presenter Nick Miller! 

 

Marvellous music 

We love our music lessons each week. We have been learning different 

songs, finding the pulse and clapping rhythms to the songs. 



                Fitness fun day! 

Forest schools 

Outdoor learning is crucial for our well-being. We are so proud that 

every child in school is now enjoying a Forest School lesson every 

week. We have brand new equipment, resources and the children love 

exploring our newly developed forest. 



 

Attendance awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our winning classes are 

Kingfishers, Owls and Robins—

wow1 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

3rd May - Bank holiday 

 

14th May - Pyjamarama—a reading  

celebration day. All children are invited 

to come to school in their Pyjamas. 

 

21st May – Hero day! Children are  

invited to dress up as their favourite 

superhero or as someone who is a hero 

to them. 

 

28th May - Break up for half term. 

 

7th June – School reopens 

 

12th July - Careers week 

 

16th July– School reports to parents 

 

Earth Day 

This week we celebrated Earth Day. 

This year’s theme was about  

reducing waste. Each class has 

made an action plan as to how we 

can achieve this in school. 
 

 

 

Polite reminders 

Please can we remind parents that only 

stud earrings are permitted in school. 

 

Please can all long hair be tied back. 

Thank you. 

Our morning circles 

As part of PSHCE, every morning each 

class takes part in a morning circle. We 

have a fun question each day and the 

children show our value of respect as 

they listen to each answer.  

100% 

100% 

100% 

96.34


